Auburn, ME
April 3, 1015

Jonathan Rioux

Planning and Urban Development Department cre: o%4 £coSool
389 Congress Street, Room 315

Portland, ME 04101-3509

Re: Permit #100911 @ 8 Ryefield Street
Dear Mr. Rioux:

I have just receiveived your letter of March 19, 2015. Tam glad to hear frogthe City after
several years of silence regarding my permite I had been communicating by email back
thein and my last 4-5 messageswent unanswered. Even contact by my attorney at the
time failed to cause any specific response from the acrion person’s supervisor.

To be clear, I would welcome a site inspection for the purpose of determining compliance

with applicable code as of the date of my after-the-fact permit application for the outdoor
deck..

Do you need for me to be present when the inspection is performed?

Regards,

Lot Pa

Philip Morgan
30 Barkley Av



